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To: Chapman Adrian; 'Christine Graham'; 'Cllr Ablewhite'; 'Cllr Bick'; 'Cllr Curtis'; Cllr Elsey Gavin; 
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31/01/2013

Dear Panel Member 
  
There is a Panel meeting scheduled for 9 January.  However, as we have had several 
meetings already, the only items on the provisional agenda are to approve the rules of 
procedure, handling of complaints procedures and Protocol between the Commissioner, 
Constabulary and Panel. 
  
The budget is not being scrutinised until the February meeting(s) and the Police and Crime 
Plan is not due for final submission until the end of March so we intend to hold a meeting 
mid-March to scrutinise this (currently arranging a date for this). 
  
Therefore, having spoken to Cllr McGuire about this, we are minded to cancel the January 
meeting and move the agenda items into February’s meeting.  However, please let me 
know of any concerns that you have about doing this and whether you feel the meeting 
should go ahead.  The agenda and reports would be published by 31 December.  I would 
wish to confirm either way by the end of this week. 
  
Regards 
  
Alex 
  
  
  
Alexander Daynes 
Senior Governance Officer 
Legal and Governance 
Chief Executive's Department 
Peterborough City Council 
Town Hall, Bridge Street  
Peterborough, PE1 1HQ 
Email: alexander.daynes@peterborough.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01733 452447  
To find out more about Peterborough City Council please go to www.peterborough.gov.uk 
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